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3 express interest in filling USD 115 board vacancy
(KMZA)--Three individuals have expressed an interest in filling a vacancy on the
Nemaha Central Board of Education.

The board Monday evening reviewed letters of interest submitted by Alex
Bergstrom, Alan Lierz and former board member Owen Zinke to fill position #3
on the board.

The position had been held by Amy Huerter, who resigned effective December 31,
2023 after moving out of the position boundaries.

The board tabled action on the appointment of a new board member until their
March meeting so they can interview the candidates.

The person selected will fill the position until the next school board election in
November 2025.

In other business, the board approved the 2024-25 school calendar as presented.
The first day of classes will be August 15th and the last day of school will be May
20th.

The board also approved a three-year contract with Varney and Associates CPAs
to perform the district's annual audit at a cost of $12,500.
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